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ARL to Appear on Good Morning America as Part of the Betty 
White Challenge Coverage 

 

On Monday, January 17, 2022, the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) will be featured on 
ABC’s Good Morning America, as part of the program’s coverage of the Betty White Challenge 
– which asks animal lovers to donate $5 to humane organizations across the country in 
recognition of the late actress’s fondness for animals. 

In addition, ARL will be discussing the organization with GMA correspondent Will Reeve and 
will showcase Oliver Twist and Adeline, a pair of adorable piglets, currently in ARL’s care and 
will soon be available for adoption. 

ARL is ecstatic for the opportunity to discuss the organization in front of a national audience, 
and to commemorate what would have been Betty White’s 100th birthday. 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2020, ARL served nearly 17,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; 
and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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